
Hannah Delfiner 
231 Kathy Rae Drive 
Lisbon, NH 03585 

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
Att: Pamela Monroe, Administrator 
21 South Fruit St. Ste. 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Ms. Monroe and members of the NH SEC, 

November 14, 2017 

I am strongly opposed to the proposed Northern Pass project. Like thousands of others, 
I love New Hampshire's majestic mountains and pristine forests. Northern New 
Hampshire has unspoiled natural beauty which draws people to our state throughout the 
year. 

Northern Passes' huge electrical towers would spoil miles of beautiful scenery and 
natural views. 

As I understand it, this electrical project would not benefit the residents of New 
Hampshire either in terms of long term jobs or cheaper power. 

Economically speaking, NH does not have an income tax. Tax revenue comes largely 
from property tax. Well, property tax revenue will definitely go down if property values 
decline as a result of views spoiled by unsightly power lines. 

Let us not irrevocably spoil our natural heritage for questionable, short-term gain. Future 
generations will thank us for holding firm and preserving the beauty of New Hampshire. 

Sincerely yours, 

cc. Governor Chris Sununu 
Tara Giles, Editor, Littleton Courier 


